
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
   

 
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 Miss Milham’s  

  Weekly Newsletter 
February 25, 2019 

Bobbie Noonan’s 
Child Care 
Frankfort 

815/469-2627 

REMINDERS & UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Have you registered for the 2019-20 school year? There are spots still available.  

 “STEAM” Into Summer: Have you registered yet? 

 St. Patrick’s Day celebration-Friday, March 15. 
 Spring Break-March 25 thru March 29. 

 

 

  

Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!!! 

A week full of fun is planned as we honor one of our favorite 

authors.  

 

Monday – “Thing 1 Thing 2” and so on Day! 
          Wear a red shirt to school. 

Tuesday – “Wocket In My Pocket” Day!  
Wear clothes that have pockets. 

Wednesday – “Fox In Socks” Day!  
        Wear silly socks to school. 

Thursday – “Put Me in the Zoo” Day! 
     Bring a stuffed animal to school. 

Friday – “Happy Birthday, Dr. Seuss” & Read across America Day! 

    Wear a black shirt and black pants to school. The children 

     will dress up as Dr. Seuss today. 

 
If you have questions, please contact Miss Milham. 

 


